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QUARTER 1 NEWSLETTER 

The Quarter 1 newsletter for the 2022-2023 is attached and also available online under the “Newsletter” 

tab on the high school website. Check out what the students have been up to so far this year! 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

November 8 – No School (Students) 

EXPLORING CAREERS IN MANUFACTURING AND TECHNOLOGY 

Macomb Community College is hosting an “Exploring Careers in Manufacturing and Technology” event 
on December 1 from 5:30pm to 8:00pm. The event is open to students in grades 6 through 12 and their 

parents. For more information, click on the following link - Auto Steam Days (macomb.edu) 

SUICIDE AND CRISIS LIFELINE NUMBER - 988 

The new nationwide 988 three-digit dialing code will route callers to the 988 Suicide and Crisis Lifeline, 
previously known as the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline (NSPL). Michigan residents in crisis or 
distress can connect via phone, text, or chat with suicide prevention, mental health, and substance 
misuse support specialists using a nationwide, easier-to-dial phone number – 988. Calls to 988 are 
routed to Michigan 988 Centers. Like 911 and other national 3-digit phone numbers, 988 was created to 
be easier to remember and make crisis care easier to access. Starting in 2023, the Michigan Department 
of Health and Human Services is asking schools to begin the transition of shifting away from using the 
former NSPL number on the back of school identifications (IDs), replacing the 800 number with 988.  For 
questions or additional information, please email MPCIP-support@mphi.org or visit the website 988 
Suicide & Crisis Lifeline and Michigan Crisis & Access Line. 

POWERSCHOOL 

If you are experiencing issues with your PowerSchool login information, please contact Ms. Ferranti at 

(586)727-3225 x3008  

ATHLETE ATTENDANCE 
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Per the Student-Athlete Code of Conduct, student athletes must be in class all six hours to practice or 

participate in a game. Regularly verified absences will not be held against a student.  Reports will be run 

during 6th hour each day by the Athletic Department. Questions? Contact Mr. Treend at 

ptreend@richmond.k12.mi.us  

SPAIN TRIP 

Registration for the Spain 2023 trip is open until December 11. If you are interested in learning more 

about the trip, please contact Mrs. Smallwood at asmallwood@richmond.k12.mi.us.  

FREE/REDUCED LUNCH 

Free and reduced lunch forms are available in the front office and the cafeteria. If you need more 

information regarding the process and/or completing the form, please contact the office for assistance. 

The cost of breakfast is $2 and the cost of lunch is $3.25.  

BACKPACKS 

Backpacks are only permitted when entering and exiting the building and must be left in the student’s 

locker throughout the school day. Please see Student-Parent Handbook for further information 

regarding appropriate bag use for laptop computers and other personal belongings. 
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